
 

 
  

  

  

17th February 2023 

The Blue Bulletin 

 X` 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We wish you all a restful half term. Stay safe and 

enjoy the holiday. The children return to school on 

Monday 27th February at the normal time of 8.40am.  

Best Wishes, Mrs Applebee 

 World Book Day 

 

We have decided not to dress up for World Book Day this year as we have had lots of recent 

non-uniform days. However, we would like the children to bring in a book that they are happy to 

swap /give away to another child in their class. We ask that you don’t buy any new books and 

for families where this is difficult, we will have some spare books for swapping as well. Please 

try to ensure this a book that’s suitable for your child’s age range. There will be some reading 

events across the day taking place and we will launch our annual Sponsored Read.  

Pancake-a-thon for Shrove Tuesday 

Our Shrove Tuesday celebrations/preparations were a great 

success. A huge thank you the parent volunteers and the school 

office for their organisation! 

Resilient 

February 

The children have 

engaged with this 

month-long focus 

brilliantly. The 

raffle will be 

drawn on the 3rd 

March in 

Celebration 

Assembly. Each 

activity on the half 

term menu is 

worth 10 raffle 

tickets! 

 

Spring Blooms 

Lots of our bulbs are 

starting to bloom 

across the school 

grounds please can 

we ask that the 

children don’t pick 

these so that they are 

around for everyone 

to enjoy for as long as 

possible! 



  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 18th February – Monday 27th February – 

Half Term 

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day, Osprey 

Trip to New Walk Museum, Robins Trip to the 

Curve 

 

SAFEGUARDING – Always our main priority 

Do you have a concern about the well being of a child in school? 

Please speak to a DSLs or a member of staff in school. 

Useful contact details: 

NSPCC -0808 800 5000 

Childline -0800 111 

Non-emergency number for the police 0116 222 2222 

Find us at @RichardHillSch 

 

Christian Distinctiveness 
 

More information has gone out to parents today about the Thinking of Lent and Bishop's Pilgrimage events. Please do 

contact Reverend Matthew Gough if you have any questions revgough@gmail.com  

 

As part of the Year 3/4 RE unit this week, we having been thinking about what life is like for Church leaders. Yesterday 

Reverend Matthew came to visit and the children asked him questions about his faith and his job. The children found 

it very interesting! 
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